
VTRW 
ENGINEER’S REPORT 

May 24, 2023 - Supplemental 
 

• 8. Eastgate Steel Building Water Service Mystery Solved 
 

In 2019 a new water service line was run from the water main to the “PEX Chocolate Preparation 
Room” by ARMAC construction as part of the Improvement Project for the Commission.  This 
service was not used nor connected to the service sink in the Steel Building – rather the previous 
garden hose was used instead.  We discovered this problem when Gabe turned water back on at 
the depot and found the garden hose leaking. 
 
After excavating the line outside of the Steel Building, Gabe discovered that the water line had 
indeed been installed by ARMAC -  including a stub inside the building and a Stop-Waste Valve 
installed just outside of the building.  Since the “garden hose” connection is no longer functional 
it will be necessary to obtain the services of a plumber to run a service line inside the building 
from the service stub over to the service sink prior to PEX. Any volunteers? 
 

 
 


